
urbanrenewal - Saving the rail into Newcastle 

  
To The Manager 

Centres and Urban Renewal 

Department Planning and Infrastructure 

  

I believe the rail corridor into Newcastle station is a highly valuable public transport corridor that has been built up 

over many years with sophisticated, highly valuable, and safe public infrastructure.  

  

The replacement of electric and diesel electric trains with more diesel buses on Newcastle’s small roads is simply 

an absurd notion. Air quality in the lower Hunter is a significant concern (reflected in high instances of respiratory 

ailments such as childhood asthma, etc). Why replace a relatively clean and inexpensive mode of public transport 

(electric rail) with diesel buses! 

  

I do not believe a rail/bus interchange near Wickham is a viable long term solution to replacing the rail line. 

  

Fellow commuters and I appreciate the convenience of the rail system as it stands. And as a driver, I do not find 

the occasional train crossing holdups from Wickham to Newcastle a serious problem (and I drive across these 

crossings in Newcastle city a lot). 

  

From discussions with many others (for example at local markets) I have found that most would prefer the rail line 

be saved. It is certainly true that a minority would greatly gain from the property development that would be 

possible once the rail line had been removed. However the interests of the majority must prevail in a genuine 

democracy. 

  

For me it is all about common sense, common wealth, air quality, convenience of transport into Newcastle CBD 

from outside Newcastle, and protecting a highly valuable transport corridor that once dismantled, cannot 

practically be reinstated. 

  

Best regards 

  

Paul Noonan 

Senior Consultant 

  

 
  
Office      Level 1, 7 Newcomen Street Newcastle NSW 2300 Australia 
Postal      PO Box 1804, Newcastle NSW 2300 Australia 
Phone      61 2 4927 8500  Fax  61 2 4927 8400 
Mobile    0425 396 431 
Web        www.grahamabrown.com.au 
  
Notice: This email and any attachments are confidential and may include   confidential or commercially sensitive information or legally privileged   or copyright 

material. If you are not the intended recipient, you MUST   NOT read, disseminate, copy or take an action in reliance on any   information in this email. Please 

advise the company immediately if you   have incorrectly received this email. The Company does not accept   liability in relation to computer viruses, data 

corruption, delay,   interruption, unauthorized access or unauthorized amendment. 
  

  Think about the ENVIRONMENT before you PRINT! 
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